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AAU Participates in “GHEDEX Oman”

 

Al Ain University of Science and Technology participated in “GHEDEX - Global Higher
Education Exhibition”, held under the patronage of the Ministry of Higher Education, at Oman
Convention & Exhibition Centre.

HE Mohammad Sultan Saif Al Suwaidi, UAE Ambassador to the Sultanate of Oman and H.H.
Dr. Mona bint Fahad Al-Said, Assistant V.C. for International Cooperation, visited the Al Ain
University’s booth and had an idea about  its Colleges and Specializations comprising of
undergraduate and graduate programs, which they are all accredited by the Ministry of
Education – Higher Education Affairs in UAE, and also obtaining International Accreditation. In
addition, to the activities and facilities provided by the university to its students, especially
Omani students, and the scholarships provided for them. The University's booths have received
a great number of visitors.



The participation of Al Ain University of Science and Technology in this exhibition seeks to
attract students and motivating them to join the university, as well as, its commitment to keep
abreast of developments in education and interacting with various academic institutions.
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